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November 10, 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Coral Cove’s GOLDEN YEAR      is off to an 
amazing start.   
 
In just 3 short months we have come together as a 
community celebrating at Dine and Donates, 
Monster Mini-Golf, Hispanic Heritage Celebration, 
Trunk or Treat…the list goes on and on!!!  An 
enormous shout out to our PTA and Coral Cove 
Staff volunteers and supporters.  The love and joy 
of the CCE community is propelling us to high 
places!!!  I am excited to see where we go!!! 
 
Please join me in celebrating two amazing pelican 
staff members: 

• Congratulations to Mr. Ralph Santiago 
on being recognized by the CCE staff as 
our Teacher of the Year.  Mr. Santiago’s 
passion for the Coral Cove community is 
outstanding. He works tirelessly with his 
students AND can always be counted on 
to lend a helping hand.  We are very 
fortunate to have him as a member of our 
pelican family. 

• Congratulations to Ms. Clover Duncan on 
being recognized by the CCE staff as our 
School Related Employee of the Year.  Ms. 
Duncan’s beautiful smile and heart warms 
all of us.  Her students adore her and so 
does our staff!!!  We are so proud of you!!! 
 

Choose Kind, in the Car Line 
The car line can be long and very daunting at 
times.  We ask that you practice patience and are 
courteous to your friends/neighbors that also 
utilize the car line.  Please abide by the following 
policies: 

• Pull ALL THE WAY FORWARD, this 
allows us to load and unload your 
precious cargo more expeditiously. 

• Have your pelican enter on the 
passenger side of the car, it is extremely 
unsafe to allow your child to cross in a 
through lane. 

• If you are the parent of a younger child, 
and you want to buckle or unbuckle 
your child into the car, please PULL 
ALL THE WAY UP, and to the right to 
allow other vehicles to pass.   

• Teaching your child how to open the door, 
unbuckle, and exit the car safely is an 
excellent way to teach our pelicans how to 

Be Responsible and Be Safe!!!  It also 
fosters children’s independence.   

 
Thank you for your cooperation and assistance.  If 
we all choose to be kind and courteous, the car line 
will work quickly and efficiently. 
 

Upcoming Events 
11/11 No School 
11/14 Veteran’s Day Breakfast 7:30 AM 

Cafeteria 
11/16 PTA General Meeting 6:00 PM Cafeteria 
11/18 Interim Reports Issued 
11/21-25 Thanksgiving Break 
11/28 Classes Resume 
11/30 SAC/SAF Meeting 7:30AM  
 Media Center 
12/2 Field Day/Color Run Gr. 2 & 3 
12/9 Field Day/Color Run Gr. PK,KG, & 1 
12/13 Kindergarten Performance 8:30 AM 

Cafeteria 
12/14 SAC/SAF Meeting 5:30PM Media Center 
 Night with Santa 6:30 PM Cafeteria 
12/16 Field Day/Color Run Gr. 4 & 5 
12/26- 
1/6 Winter Break 
1/9 Classes Resume 
1/12 Early Release Day 12 noon 
1/13 No School- Teacher Planning 
1/16 No School 
1/25 SAC/SAF Meeting 7:30 AM  
 Media Center 
2/3 Report Cards Issued 
 
 
Have a restful and joyous holiday season with your 
loved ones.  I wish you the happiest New Year 
filled with health, joy, and adventure. 
 
 
Proud to be Pelican, 
Stephanie Saban, Principal 
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CCE Guiding Principles: Be Responsible, Be Respectful, Be Kind, Be Safe, Be Inclusive 
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